

Committee

Chairman: Steve Bradwick, Secretary: Julie Taylor, Treasurer: Steve Malin, Membership Secretary: Ian Ellis, Runs Captain: Keith Snell, Social Secretary: Len Taylor, Branch Scribe: Alistair Moloney, Communications: Derek Moxon, Web Master: John Nelson

9.17 pm The Chairman opened the meeting.

Apologies: Alistair Moloney, Steve Malin

The Minutes from the last meeting were unanimously approved

Matters Arising from last meeting

- a) The Committee discussed the various badges from the past, John to do a final badge with the help of Ian and the Committee will vote next meeting.
- b) It was agreed that Len and Julie go ahead and order the Trophies for the Rally
- c) Julie to organise a meeting with the new steward at Barkers' Butts
- d) Len updated the Committee with ideas for Member discounts. It was agreed to offer a free breakfast at the Toby Carvery on the morning of the Bike 4 life ride. At our BBQ in August we will raise money for Acorns Children's Hospice.

Any Other Business

- 1) Julie will sort out the Flier for the Rally based on a previous format.
- 2) It was agreed that the Charities we will donate money to this year from the rally will be the Air Ambulance and Prostate Cancer UK
- 3) Steve B confirmed that the cheque for the trailer has been paid, and Derek will collect the trailer as soon as the cheque has cleared. Ian and Derek will arrange to meet and swap the new trailer for the old one, there were a couple of volunteers who said they could help out too.
- 4) Julie was asked to price up insurance for the new trailer, as it looks more desirable than the old one, and is worth rather more too.
- 5) It was suggested that we might want to have a presence at a Classic Bike and Car Show on 13<sup>th</sup> August at Bruntingthorpe, Julie to check it out and see if Leicester Branch are involved at all. It appears it could be £10 to get in?
- 6) Once the logo is confirmed, we will see about pull up advertising for the Branch Stand

10.25 pm Chairman closed the meeting